
 

 

NOTICE TO THE MARKET 

 

FriGol S.A. ("Company"), in accordance with best corporate governance practices and in 

compliance with applicable regulations, hereby informs the market in general that Mr. 

Eduardo Masson de Andrade Martins ("Eduardo Masson"), who held the position of 

Chief Financial Officer, will step down from his duties by April 11, 2025. 

 

Mr. Eduardo Masson has led the financial area of the Company since 2022, playing a key 

role in the evolution of the business, strengthening governance, and consolidating financial 

results. To ensure a structured and seamless transition, the Company has been conducting 

a succession process. 

 

In this context, the Board of Directors has approved the appointment of Mr. Carlos 

Eduardo Simões Corrêa ("Carlos Corrêa") to the position of Chief Administrative and 

Financial Officer. With extensive experience in the financial sector and a solid track record 

within the Company, Mr. Carlos Corrêa assumes this position with a commitment to 

continuing the Company’s financial strategy and efficiency, further reinforcing its 

commitment to transparency and corporate governance. 

 

The Company thanks Mr. Eduardo Masson for his dedication and contribution throughout 

his tenure and wishes him success in his future endeavors. 

 

FriGol reaffirms its commitment to creating value for its shareholders and to transparent 

communication with the market. 

 

Lençóis Paulista, April 9, 2025. 

 

FriGol S.A. 

Luciano Castiglioni Pascon 

Chief Executive Officer 
 
 


